
Hello,

A huge thank you for all of your support with Children in Need. 

It was great to see all of the fun that the children had and 

wonderful that we could share the great things at Knighton 

Mead with BBC Radio Leicester and BBC East Midlands 

Today. Visit X to see 

UPDATE: If you complete the survey, you will be entered into 

a prize draw. There are 10 £20 Amazon vouchers up for 

grabs! Please complete the parent survey so that we can 

ensure that Knighton Mead is the best that it can possibly be. 

If you need any help or would like to complete the survey in 

school, then please come to the school office.

https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=14931-
62328-30922673

IMPORTANT NOTICE.

The car park at the front of the school is a staff car park. We 

really appreciate parents not using the car park as it supports 

us in keeping the children and families of Knighton Mead safe.

If your child was born between 1st September 2020 and 31st 

August 2021, your child will be eligible to start our morning 

Nursery in September 2024. If you are interested, please 

collect an application form from the school office. 

This week is Road Safety week, we have been learning about 

how to stay safe when we are walking around the streets. 

Please speak about this at home and stay safe as the nights 

are drawing in.  

Have a fabulous weekend and we look forward to seeing you 

after the weekend.

Miss Rebecca Smith.

Nurture - Learn - Achieve

Date: 24.11.23

Principal:

Miss Rebecca Smith

Issue: 12

Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 

with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!

https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=14931-62328-30922673
https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=14931-62328-30922673


A huge congratulations goes 

to Hughenden Class with 

amazing attendance this 

week. Congratulations also 

goes to Lansdowne Class with 

fantastic punctuality.

Congratulations goes to all the 

children that have reached 

their first attendance star 

today. The next star to aim for 

is Friday 8th December. Keep 

colouring those squares! If any 

Nursery parents need support 

completing their application for 

Reception for next year, 

please come to the office to 

see me.

Many thanks for your support. 

Mrs Edwards

Nurture - Learn - Achieve
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Congratulations to our 
badge winners tomorrow:

Thursday 23rd November - EYFS open 

afternoon

Tuesday 19th December – Christmas Party 

day (non-uniform)

Wednesday 20th December – Christmas 

jumper day and Christmas dinner

Thursday 21st December – Carol service at 

Church of the Nativity

Thursday 21st December – end of  term

Friday 22nd December – Tuesday 9th 

January – CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS

Attendance

Class
% 

Attendance

Bloomfield 90%

Macaulay 87.8%

Lansdowne 90.5

Richmond 94.1%

Hughenden 98.1%

Lothair 93.8%

Sheridan 97%

Whole 

School 

Attendance 

93%

Character muscle of the week
Managing Links:

Thinking in depth and connecting 

skills and ideas together. 

Primary Leadership Team

#collaboration #community

A huge thank you to everyone for their 

support with the colouring competition 

and Bearpee challenge. We raised a 

fantastic £486.58

Richmond
Ayaan – Red merit
Darcey – Red merit
Mylo – Red merit
Priscilla – Red merit
Aleeza – Blue merit
Anna – Yellow merit
Faeez – Yellow merit
Haelo – Yellow merit
Harper – Yellow merit
Zoya – Yellow merit
Deborah – Red
Rohanya – Red
Miriam – Green
Sarah – Green
Hephzibah – Green
Nehal – Green

Lothair
Dominic – Second 
round green
Daniel. S – Bronze
Max – Second 
round green
Zidan - Bronze
Sheridan
Oscar. C – Second 
Green merit
Leela – Second blue 
merit
Ugoeze - Blue
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